	
	
	



	
	
	



Notice of a positive qualifying sub-contract assessment 
For the purposes of regulations 61(3) or (6), the notification should be emailed to the proposed sub-contractor and the Single Source Advisory Team at the MOD (descomrcl-ssat-1@mod.gov.uk)
	
	Contracting Authority name
	[Complete name].

	Contracting Authority contract title
	[Complete title].

	Contracting Authority contract reference
	[Complete contract reference].

	Proposed sub-contractor name and sub-contract title
	[Complete proposed sub-contractor name and sub-contract title]

	Proposed sub-contract value
	[Confirm whether the proposed sub-contract value is £50m or greater]



A sub-contract in respect of which a positive QSC assessment has not been notified in accordance with regulations 61(3) and (6) will not be a QSC. In such circumstances the Secretary of State may take enforcement action against the contracting authority pursuant to sections 31(3)(f) and 32(1) of the Act.
A contracting authority must also give written notice to the MOD and the SSRO that a QSC assessment has been made in all cases (Regulation 61(8)) (see separate template).
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